
 Calling Families with Young Children! 

We Need Your Voice!  

 

 
 

Please join us for conversations about early childhood 
education in Middletown.  We will share ideas about how 
to improve early childhood education and ways to better 

prepare ALL children for Kindergarten!   

 

When:  Thursday, January 31, 2019 from 5:00 to 7:00 pm 

Where:  Cross Street Church 440 West Street 

Who:  All families interested in helping our town improve early 
childhood education.  The night will begin with a welcome & 
introduction from Middletown’s Superintendent Dr. Michael Conner. 

 
LIGHT DINNER & CHILD CARE PROVIDED 

 
Registration Encouraged, but not necessary – Please complete below and return to your program. 
For more information: Call or text Dawn Dubay at 860-346-7354 or email dubayd@mpsct.org 

                                                                                                
Name _____________________________________  
 
Number of Adults Attending: _____ Number of Children needing childcare: ______ 
 

 Return bottom of this flyer to your program/school. 

 

An additional conversation will take place on Feb 12th 9:30-11:30 at the Faith Lutheran Church/Aces 
Building on Washington Street to accommodate families who would like to come in the morning!   
More details to follow.   We hope to see you soon!   

THANK YOU!   

 

 


